
 

 

Minutes 
Graduate Academic Affairs Committee 

January 12, 2018 
 
Members in Attendance



 

 

education and administration. Three of the hours at the School of 
Education would be a practicum. 
 
This proposal was unanimously approved and will be sent to CADD 
in February. 

 
E. Three Minute Thesis Competition: Dr. Wood addressed the group 

about the possibility of a Three-Minute Thesis competition this Spring 
semester. He asked the group when a good time would be for this. 
Most people thought the very end of the semester is a bit too busy. 
Feedback was requested as to when would be a good time for this 
competition. 

 
F. Graduate Education White Paper: Dr. Wood discussed the possibility of 

creating a 1-2 page document that summarizes the importance of 
Graduate Education. He referred to the white paper document that 
was created in 2015. He wants something similar to that but not as 
long. A copy of that document will be disseminated to the group for 
discussion in February. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:10 a.m. 

Next Meeting: Friday, February 9, 2018 


